
 
   

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Barcelona, Thursday, June 29, 2023.- ACAVe celebrated last night, at the Red Fish 
restaurant - Club Patí Vela on Barcelona beach, a new edition of the Member's Night, with 
the attendance of more than 200 guests who enjoyed the sector's annual meeting. The event 

had the support and participation of Barcelona City Council, ERGO, Qatar Airlines and the 
Dominican Republic as sponsors. 
  
Jordi Martí, president of ACAVe, highlighted in his speech the good prospects of the sector 
for this season, in which bookings have far exceeded the figures of 2019, and ventured that it 
would be a year "of a lot of work". During the evening, Catiana Tur, now manager of the 

entity, and Maria Pla, responsible for events, were also thanked for their 25 years of service, 
whose professionalism and commitment Martí, on behalf of the entire board, highlighted . 
  
The event was attended by representatives of travel agencies, the hotel sector, the MICE field 
linked to tourism, airlines and railways, technology companies, journalists, as well as 
institutional representatives of the tourism sector, among them the director General of 

Tourism, Marta Domènech. The Nit del Soci has become an unmissable meeting for the sector, 

and it starts the summer season in a relaxed and relaxed atmosphere. 
 
Images of the event at this link: https://we.tl/t-YuXKc4slcU  
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